
CORRIGENDUM 

 

 This is to inform all the Principals/Teachers-in-Charge of participating teams 

representing various colleges under Dibrugarh University in the Youth Festival, 2015, to 

be hosted by North Lakhimpur College (Autonomous) from 28
th
 January to 30

th
 January, 

2015, that a minor mistake in the Intimation Letter has been come to our notice of late. 

This corrigendum refers to the last paragraph of the said letter, which may kindly be 

rectified or read as “Please note that we will not be able to organize all the Literary events. 

You will hear from D.U. Sports Board soon in this context. However, we have decided to 

conduct competitions for Short story, Novel, and Poetry. (Rules for literary competitions 

attached in a separate sheet). Further, there shall also be competitions pertaining to Fine 

Arts and Spot Photography.” 

 

 

With apology and thanks. 

   

  

Yours faithfully, 

 

                                                                (Dr. Biman Ch. Chetia) 

      Principal, 

    North Lakhimpur College 

 (Autonomous)    
  

 


